
JHF joined the 6th Japan Myanmar Construction Vice-ministerial Meeting held  
in Nay Pyi Taw, the Republic of the Union of Myanmar 

 
A delegate from Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) joined the 6th Japan Myanmar 
Construction Vice-ministerial Meeting held on February 14, 2019 in Nay Pyi Taw, the Republic 
of the Union of Myanmar. 
 
At the housing sub-committee, the delegate of JHF conveyed a message that JHF is eager 
to share JHF’s housing finance experience and knowledge and continue to support the 
development of housing finance market in Myanmar according to the LOI relationship. 
 
On September 5, 2016 and in Tokyo, JHF concluded the Letter of Intent (“LOI”) with: the 
Housing Bureau, the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT): the 
Department of Urban and Housing Development (DUHD): the Ministry of Construction of the 
Republic of the Union of Myanmar:, and the Construction, Housing and Infrastructure 
Development Bank (CHIDB), the Republic of the Union of Myanmar. 


